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Structural Assessment Works 

       

 

What’s happening: 

In December 2022, we advised that vehicle access to the Streaky Bay 

Jetty was being restricted until remediation works could be undertaken.  

We will be undertaking work on the Steaky Bay Jetty in 2024 to extend 

the facilities life and improve user experience.  

Prior to these works commencing, structural assessments and 

investigation works are required to determine the current condition of 

the jetty.  

How this affects you: 

To undertake these assessments safely, the Streaky Bay Jetty will be 

closed to the public for two days in January 2024. There may be 

some noise and vibration during works, but we will do our best to 

minimise impacts to the community.  

We appreciate your patience and understanding while these important 

investigation works are undertaken.  

For further information: 

• Contact the project team via email at 

DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au; or  

• Call 1300 794 880 

 

When 

Tuesday 23 January 2024 
to 24 January 2024. 

Hours of operation 

7am to 7pm  

Where 

Streaky Bay Jetty 
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